
We provide Summer Work to help prepare students for the next grade level. 
All students entering grade 1 in September received a packet during the last week of school. It should be 
completed and returned to school on 9/7/17.  Students entering grades 2-6 will complete their work in the 
Google Classroom titled, "Summer Stretch Out". In case you missed it, the access code is atnrur5 (you only 
need to enter it once). There are 2 parts to summer math and 2 parts to summer reading. Be sure to visit Ms. 
Jaime at the Fairfield Public Library for assistance. The math packets can be found as links below AND they 
are also found in the "about" section of the "Summer Stretch Out" page. Enjoy your summer! 
 


